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TAKING ACTION AT HOME

Taking action is an integral part of the IB
curriculum. Taking action is a way to
apply new learning and make positive
changes to our world.

If your child "takes action" at home,
please let your child's teacher know. 
 Each classroom has an "action cycle" 
display with all the wonderful things our
learners are doing to help our world.

During the month of December, Mrs.
Kolar has been reading little snippets of
information about different holidays that
are celebrated during this time of the
year.

After, she poses an inquiry question
about that particular holiday.  It's
amazing to see all the students who
research and  find the answer.  Way to go
Penguins! 

After doing some research to learn
about different places that help the
homeless; Luna decided to donate
the money to the F.O.R.T program. 
 This program helps students and
families in the Lansing School
District .   Luna would like to use her
donation to help buy warm clothes
to help others "stay warm in the
winter."

TAKING ACTION

Luna saw a person standing outside
in the cold, holding a sign and knew
that she wanted to help.  She
decided to start a campaign at Post
Oak to raise money for people who
are homeless.  Throughout this
campaign, parents, students, and
staff contributed and helped her
raise 54.35.


